
BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA- QATAR  

BHPS/CIR.NO.54/2023-24                                                                               DATE: 29/01/2024  

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Bhavans!!!  

This is to inform that KG Graduation ceremony will be conducted on 4th March 

2024 at New Salata Campus. Graduation Gown and Cap for the Kids will be 

prepared by the School and parents are requested to Pay QAR- 65/- for the same 

to the Class teacher on or before 7th February 2024. The graduation costume will 

be stitched according to the measurement of each child and Parents can take the 

costumes home after the program.   

With warm regards  

  
Principal  

  


